
Subject RE: Wholesale Market Distribution UAFG Procedures (Victoria) - Notice of Consultation

From Abbott, Rick

To Roger Shaw; GWCF_Correspondence

Cc Errol Murray; D'Odorico, Joe

Sent Friday, 30 October 2015 15:38

Hi Roger,

APA/AGNL supports the AEMO proposal to use deviation pricing as the basis for the DUAFG wash-
up price in Victoria.

Regards

Rick Abbott
Strategic Development Associate
APA Group
Ph: (08) 8113 9102 Mob: 0423 274 208
Email: rick.abbott@apa.com.au

From: GWCF_Correspondence [mailto:GWCF_Correspondence@aemo.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, 1 October 2015 9:30 AM
To: GWCF (CRM); STTM-CF (CRM)
Subject: Wholesale Market Distribution UAFG Procedures (Victoria) - Notice of Consultation

Good Morning,

AEMO has published a notice of consultation on proposed changes to the Wholesale Market 
Distribution Unaccounted for Gas (UAFG) Procedures (Victoria).

Proposed procedure changes:

•  Amend the formula for the average volume weighted market price in the Procedure.
•  Align the formula with the formula for the Unaccounted for Gas reconciliation amount in item C2 
of Part C of Schedule 1 of Victorian Gas Distribution System Code (the Code).
•  Allow a DUAFG year to be split into DUAFG periods with the same benchmark values for a supply 
point class and distributor

Impact and Implementation Report 

The Impact and Implementation Report, which details the proposed changes can be found on 
AEMO’s website at the following location:

http://www.aemo.com.au/Consultations/Gas-Consultations/General/IIR-DWG-15003-Changes-to-
Wholesale-Market-Distribution-UAFG-Procedures-Victoria

Gas Market Registered Participants and other interested parties are invited to submit comments on 
the proposed procedure changes and the Impact and Implementation Report to AEMO by 
5pm, Friday 30 October 2015 via email to: GWCF_Correspondence@aemo.com.au.

Kind regards
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Clare 

Clare Greenwood
Stakeholder Liaison Officer
Australian Energy Market Operator
T 03 9609 8704   
clare.greenwood@aemo.com.au | www.aemo.com.au

APA Group – Delivering Australia’s energy

This message (including attachments) may be confidential or privileged. If you received it in error, you 
may not disclose or use it - please notify us then delete it. We do not guarantee the reliability, 
completeness or confidentiality of any email communication, or its freedom from harmful viruses or 
software.
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